
 
 
 

 
 
 

Picture Release Form 
 

 
 
Occasionally pictures from Mayo Nursery School appear in publications such as The Capital, 
our website (www.MayoNurserySchool.com), school-related publications, school projects, or 
bulletin boards. We want you to be aware that there is a possibility of a picture of you 
and/or child being published and/or used for school-related activities.  
 
 
_______  YES, I give permission for Mayo Nursery School to use pictures of me 

and/or my child for school-related publications, projects, or marketing. 
 
 
_______ NO, I do not give permission for Mayo Nursery School to use pictures of 

me and/or my child for school-related publications, projects, or marketing. 
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Child’s Name – Please print        
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Parent’s Signature         Date 
 
 
 


